
 
 
 

Kia ora, and welcome to the Gas Industry Company’s News Bulletin - a periodic advisory of new and current 
consultations, workstream developments, publications and presentations. 

In this issue we cover: 
 Submissions on the Statement of Proposal for amending the Critical Contingency Management Regulations  

Submissions on the Statement of Proposal for amending the Critical 
Contingency Management Regulations 
 
In May 2020 we released the consultation document Statement of Proposal for amending the 
Critical Contingency Management Regulations. On the 24th of July 2020, at the end of our 
consultation period, we received eleven submissions. These submissions are now available here. 

A statement of proposal is the first step in amending the CCM Regulations. We are currently 
preparing a summary of submissions which will determine whether we have enough information to 
proceed to the next step of preparing a recommendation to the Minister. 

 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of this Bulletin, please contact us at info@gasindustry.co.nz or 04-4721800 
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